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Majors Road Interchange  

Night works and Majors Road traffic switch 

                   

 

 

Works are in full swing at the new Majors Road 

Interchange with the successful completion of the concrete 

pour for the new widened Majors Road bridge deck and 

the upcoming commencement of earthworks on the 

northern side of Majors Road. 

What’s happening 

To prepare for the commencement of earthworks, we will be 

switching traffic to the southern side of Majors Road between 

Adams Road and Lonsdale Road/Ocean Boulevard (new 

widened section) with one lane of traffic maintained in each 

direction. 

To safely undertake these works, we will also move the 

temporary Majors Road Shared Use Path (SUP) to its 

permanent position, on the southern side of Majors Road.  

Traffic switch works will be undertaken at night on Saturday  

9 November 2024, from 7pm until 5am.  

The change in traffic flow (to the southern side of Majors Road) 

and the SUP move will be in place from 5am Sunday  

10 November 2024, weather permitting. 

 

When 

Saturday 9 November to 
mid December 2024, 
weather permitting 

Hours of work 

7pm to 5am  

Where 

Majors Road and the 
Southern Expressway, in 
the vicinity of the Majors 
Road bridge, O’Halloran 
Hill 

More information 

Visit dit.sa.gov.au/ 
majorsinterchange 

Email DIT.MajorsRoad@ 
sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

Safer and more 
reliable journeys 

 

Better connections to 
sporting and 
recreational facilities 

 

A new Shared Use 
Path, connecting two 
major cycling routes 

We’re building a new interchange to improve 
access to the Southern Expressway and reduce 
travel times 
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Bridge widening works  

We are continuing bridge widening works on and underneath the bridge including the 

installation of safety barriers on the bridge. 

To safely undertake these works, from Monday 11 November 2024 until mid-December 2024 

additional speed and lane restrictions will be required on the Southern Expressway at night. 

Please observe speed limits, follow local traffic controller instructions when travelling through 

the area. 

Please plan ahead and expect some delays. 

Emergency services access on the Southern Expressway and Majors Road will be maintained 

at all times during all works. 

Project completion is expected late 2025. 

We would like to thank the community for your patience and understanding while these critical 

works are undertaken. 

 


